
KLM U�li�es on behalf of TII Metrolink R132 
 
Further inves�ga�on works by KLM U�li�es on behalf of TII Metrolink are scheduled for the Week 
beginning 24th April through 19th May, 2023.  Works will involve lane closures with two-way traffic 
being maintained along the R132 with reduced lanes on the Seatown Roundabout, 
Pavillions(Malahide) Roundabout and Pinnock Hill Roundabout.   
 
Scheduled work �mes are from Monday to Friday between 10.00am-16.00pm.  An update will be 
provided in the event of any altera�ons to the works schedule/loca�ons. 
 


